Metroland Letter to the Editor

Let's call it the Anderson-Abernethy Incinerator

Mon Jun 02, 2008

To the editor:

I would like to suggest that the proposed incinerator be named the Anderson-
Abernethy Incinerator so that in 10 years, when it's a huge financial and
environmental mess (think Total Hockey times 10), we will remember who got us
into this mess and whose feet to lay the blame at.

Health concerns aside, a $200-million investment for 30 permanent jobs is hardly
the "fiscal responsibility" platform Jim Abernethy campaigned on. Every other
municipality in Ontario has withdrawn from incineration as a way to deal with future
waste. But not us.

The mayor and Roger Anderson should be ashamed of the way they are forcing this
project on the unwilling residents of Clarington.

Nicole O'Sullivan

Bowmanville



